
Dear Members,


The Lake Worth Art League announces “It’s A Time For Art!  Our 
Artist’s Eye Gallery is temporarily closed, but we are trying to 
look at the bright side. We are calling all artists to use this time to 

create art. 
Spend time with yourself! Tune into your inner creative. Suggestions: Rework 
a piece that you were dissatisfied with, try out a new medium, or make 
something new. Challenge yourself! Low on materials? Dig thru your art 
supplies and make a mixed media piece on any surface. The possibilities are 
endless. We all know that creating art takes us to a happy place. Go to that 
place and make happy, colorful, joyful, beautiful, uplifting art. Relieve your 
anxiety by listening to the news just once in the morning; not all day. Get off 
the couch and stay away from those extra trips to the fridge. Cabin fever? 
Try a plein air piece from the balcony or in your own backyard. A dose of 
fresh air and a commune with nature is healthy respite from the studio.

Artwork may stay in the gallery until further notice. If you must pick up 
your work, please sign it out at the gallery desk. We hope to see 
everyone again soon with all your new artwork! We are WE WILL KEEP 
YOU POSTED. 

At this time we will be post phoning our Annual Meeting and Election of 

Board Members until further notice. If you wish to run for a position on the 
Board of Directors please e-mail the LWAL and ask for an application, fill it 
out and return it to us. Applicants should be full time residents and be able 
to attend monthly meetings. 


Our March gallery show was filled with really great art. The very talented 
featured artist, Tom Mellilo whose edgy “art deco meets South Beach” very 
colorful works filled the alcove. Rickie Leiter of the therickiereport.com was 
our judge, and she came to the reception to hand out the awards herself!


 


NEWSLETTER
April 2020

lwartleague@gmail.com
www.lwartleague.org

The Lake Worth Art League is a 
non-profit, educational organization 
established to further the study and 
development of art and enhance the 
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Editor: Lee Krull

Items for Member News concerning events 
are welcome and will be published if space 

permits. Please e-mail to
idesign@gate.net,

with LWAL News as the subject,
or mail to the Gallery address to the 

attention of the Editor.
This newsletter is delivered to all  members via

e-mail. It is also available for viewing or download 
on the web site.

A Message from the Board of Directors

604 Lucerne Avenue
Lake Worth, FL 33460

Hours:
Tues. thru Sun., Noon to 4 pm
First Fri. Evening 6 pm to 8 pm

Closed Mondays
Phone: 561.586.8666 

The Artist’s Eye Gallery & Boutique is 
owned and operated by the 

Members of the Lake Worth Art 
League.A peek at Tom’s show: Showtime/First Nighters Series
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FIRST PLACE 

Sitting Pretty 

Diane Hutchinson _Oil

SECOND PLACE 

Generation 

 Barbara Winkel  _Mixed Media Encaustic

THIRD PLACE 

Almost Finished 

Don Martinetti _Oil

HONORABLE MENTION 

Deviations    

Pixie Durand _Mixed 
Media

RECOGNITION 

So Many Flowers 

Lynn Peterson _Oil

Awards
An Eye For Art, a look at the Elements “TEXTURE”  Mar 3 - Mar 29, 2020

This show had 48 entries for judging created in the following mediums: Oil, 
Acrylic, Acrylic/Collage, Watercolor, Photography, Mixed Media, Pastel, 
Mixed Media Encaustic and House Paint. Thank you to all our talented artists 
who entered this show. Special thanks to Rickie Leiter, Judge, and to and 
Dana Axel, Curator & the Take in and Hanging Committees.

The RickieReport Award 

Back Porch 

Charles Lamping _Oil



OPEN STUDIO THURSDAYS

Thursday mornings offer a wonderful opportunity 
to come and work on your art, socialize, get 
some painting tips or constructive criticism from 
fellow members and have fun! Hope to see you 
there!

Rickie Leiter, Publisher of therickiereport.com, spoke 
to the crowd about the importance of framing 
selection and the condition of the frames when 
entering a competition.

We again had a large crowd at the 
reception! Spotted in this photo: 
Joanne McLeod, Pixie Durand, Dede 
DeHon, Acuenza, Charles Lamping, 
Tom Mellilo,  and the Judge, Rickie 
Leiter.

MJ Meyerhoefer, Dana Lois Axel and Dede 
DeHon taking part in open studio. Hey, where is 
George Taylor?
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